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Copenhagen, November 29, 1982
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I would like to express my sincerest thanks for

the hospitality which you, your Ministers and your staff

showed my delegation and myself in 10, Downing Street.

Although our views upon a major topic differ, and

that is only on a temporary basis, I still had a profound

feeling that our ways of thinking are very much alike.

A personal meeting, short as it may be, is highly important

in a time of swift, electronic communication, and I look

forward to welcoming you in Copenhagen this coming weekend.

To
the Rt. Honorary Margaret Thatcher

Prime Minister of the United Kingdom

of Great Britain


